Coming to Lake Seminole Presbyterian Church

Friday, January 4, 2019 with free concert at 6:30 pm and light meal at 6:00 pm
located at 8505 113th Street, Seminole, FL phone: 727-391-5509

Westward Road is an exciting an dynamic family trio from Indianapolis, IN. They have been
singing together as Westward Road since 2014 and absolutely love worshiping and spreading
the love of God. Westward Road has a style all their own. Their new take on gospel music
along with their smooth family harmonies will have audiences of all ages falling in love with
this fun and energetic trio.

WWW.WESTWARDROAD.COM



